
RAPID COVID-19
ANTIGEN TESTING
FOR CHRISTINA SCHOOL DISTRICT STUDENTS

FREE TESTING
FOR ASYMPTOMATIC STUDENTS

The Christina School District in partnership with the Delaware Department of Education, Delaware 
Public Health, and Quidel, are offering the implementation of a rapid COVID-19 Testing Program. 

Like last year, registered students and staff will participate in weekly testing to detect the presence 
of COVID-19. These tests, similar to a rapid strep test, provide results in fifteen minutes. The 
Christina School District began offering this service in January of 2021. We are excited to continue 
offering this mitigating strategy for the 2021-22 school year.

The Christina School District will use the following process to administer testing:

TESTING CONSENT

Students/Families must
 opt in to the testing 

program by completing 
the consent for 

COVID-19 testing form. 
The consent form can 

be found on our website

THE PROCESS

Students, with an 
approved consent, will 

be tested weekly while at 
school. Testing will be 
provided and adminis-

tered by Quidel. Testing 
will be completed in a 

matter of minutes using 
a nasal swab.

THE RESULTS

The student and family 
will be notified of a 
positive result and 

required next steps. 
Quidel will also post all 
test results to a secure 

online portal for 
individual/parent 

review.

For more information, visit www.ChristinaK12.org/Antigen-Testing
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